OOB CAW Meeting Minutes 09/18/2014
Submitted by: Denise Zahares, Secretary

In attendance: Debbie Anischik, Peg & Dick Bayles, Lynn Cote, Liz Dunkerly, Lorrie Moore, Sue
O’Hara, Beverly Russell, Carol Tumey, Denise Zahares, Officer Will

Acceptance of minutes: July’s minutes accepted by Lorrie and seconded by Liz.

This was Sue’s last meeting. The committee thanked her for all of her hard work for CAW. She
is moving next month and we will all miss her.

Treasurer’s Report: Town balance as of 08/31/14 was $1759.89. We made $1520 from the Chili
Fest. Peg has requested $2500 for Travel Card #1. Travel card #2 currently has $224.80 on it.
We still owe the vet $400-$500.

Donations: $100 from the American Legion, $200 from Louise Reid in memory of Cookie
Robinson, $200 from Bill Robertson, $100 from Community Watch, and $100 from Sue O’Hara.
A big thank you to all donors!

Rev3: We made approximately $450, maybe more. The final results are being sent to the town.
The Pet Life Bake Sale has been cancelled. We will revisit that another time.

We will be selling Amato’s booklets again this year. Bev is meeting with Andrew on 9/24. This

was successful last year and hopefully, it will be again.
Good and Welfare: Our next meeting will be on October 16. See you there!



